
 

 

 
 
 
March 20, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
 
Please be advised that this afternoon a “Lockdown” alarm was accidentally signaled at the Brass Castle School.    
The alarm was triggered at the end of the day, during dismissal time and all students followed prescribed 
protocols.    The alarm system was quickly reset, and students resumed with normal dismissal procedures.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
 
 
 
 


